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 Council Retreat meeting with Management Partners facilitating held on Saturday, 

February 19, 2022. 

 Attended monthly COHCC meeting on February 23rd. 

 Police Clerk position posted internally from February 15th through February 21st and 
externally from February 22nd through March 11th. Final applicants will go through a background 

investigation with the Police Department. 

 Seasonal Recreation Leader positions (5 openings) posted externally. Positions will 

tentatively start working on May 23rd for the Powell Summer Camps. 

 Informational e-mails sent out to staff during Black History Month to raise awareness 

of importance of diversity issues.  


